MP service to the Wokingham
constituency

Along with all other MPs my job as an MP ends with the dissolution of
Parliament just after midnight on 5th November. All outstanding cases will
continue to be handled, and I will work on them as needed in my new role
after that date as Conservative candidate.

Anyone wanting help can of course contact me and I will do what I can in my
new role. I can be contacted through the Conservative office in Wokingham.
Email john.redwood@wokinghamconservatives.org.uk
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